
Item Title: Memorandum of Understanding with the Wake County Sheriff for 
Human Resources Administration 

 
  

Specific Action Requested: 
That the Board of Commissioners approves the Memorandum of Understanding 
between the Sheriff of Wake County and the County of Wake, subject to terms and 
conditions acceptable to the County Attorney. 

 
 

Item Summary: 
 

The position of Sheriff in Wake County government is an elected office. Those 
employees working in the Sheriff’s Office serve at will and are not subject to the Wake 
County personnel ordinance, policies and procedures. In order to provide the Sheriff’s 
Office with assistance in administration of a comprehensive and uniform system of  
leave, compensation and benefits for its employees, similar to other Wake County 
personnel, Sheriff Baker has requested that a memorandum of agreement between the 
Sheriff of Wake County and the County of Wake be approved by the Wake County Board 
of Commissioners. 

 

The Memorandum of Understanding outlines roles and responsibilities related to pay, 
benefits, and payroll.  
 

 
Attachments: 

1. Memorandum of Understanding 


